
DAN QUAYLE 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

November 13, 1992 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
U.S. Senate 
141 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

Marilyn and I want to extend a personal thank you 
for your outstanding efforts on our behalf. 

The past four years have offered us many exciting 
and gratifying opportunities, but none have been more 
special than the friendships we have made along the way. 

Marilyn and I look forward to working with you to 
rebuild and strengthen our party. We face many 
challenges, but feel confident that together we will come 
back stronger and better. 

God bless you and yours as you enter the holiday 
season. Please stay in touch. Your friendship is important 
to us. 

Sincerely, 
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